
               DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  09/22/2020 
Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

RS/TL20-012 

SUBJECT: Redesigned University of Miami Specialty License Plate 

 
Overview: 
 
At the request of the organization, the University of Miami specialty license plate is being 
redesigned, and we need your help using the existing inventory before this new license plate 
becomes available. 
 
Details: 
 
If an agency in your county needs this license plate type before the new license plate design is 
available, please contact other agencies in your county, and transfer plates as necessary. 
 
If no license plates are available, please contact the Inventory Control Unit at (850) 617-2900 or 
InventoryControlUnit@flhsmv.gov. Orders will be filled by Central Supply or transferred from 
county-to-county to deplete the current supply. We will approve and manufacture personalized 
license plate orders as usual. 
  
Conclusion:  
 
Thank you for helping us reduce the University of Miami license plate inventory that will become 
obsolete.  If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or 
the Field Support Center. 
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